
August 6, 2015 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL
Guy Hine 
Risk Manager 
City of Fort Lauderdale 

Mr. Hine: 

Per your request, we acknowledge that the Agreement for Third-Party Workers Compensation 
Administration dated as of December 13, 2011 between the City of Fort Lauderdale and 
Gallagher Bassett Services, Inc. shall be extended through December 31, 2015.  The City of Fort 
Lauderdale may terminate the Agreement for convenience any time after September 30, 2015 
immediately upon written notice to Gallagher Bassett. 

Sincerely,

Laura Greifenkamp, 
Chief Financial Officer 

Sincerely,

Laura Greifenkamammammammamp, 
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